
  

   
 

Community Information Bulletin 
POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 

Loyola Catholic Secondary School Grade 8 Information Night  

October 19, 2023 

The Grade 8 Information Night scheduled for this evening, Thursday, October 19, at Loyola Catholic 
Secondary School has been postponed. 

The  event will be rescheduled and updated information will be shared in the coming days. 

We regret any inconvenience and thank you for your understanding.  

 

 

 

 


